
Notice to investors (shareholders) 

The Management board of the JSC Ditton pievadķēžu rūpnīca reports to investors (shareholders) 

and participants of the financial instruments market that the Office of Latgale special economic 

zone of the Latgale Planning Region has approved Issuer`s investment project. On 14 June 2017, 

there was signed the associated agreement regarding tax relief granted to the Issuer pursuant to 

the Law on Latgale special economic zone. 
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